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Dubois County SWCD Staff
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In January, Nathan Lind became part of the Dubois County SWCD 
staff, taking the role of USDA NRCS District Conservationist.  He is 
a graduate of Western Kentucky University in Bowling Green, KY, 
receiving a BS in agronomy.  He was raised on a family farm of 200 
acres near the community of Elizabeth, Harrison County, Indiana.  
He started his career in 2010 in Kentucky as a Civil Engineering 
Technician. He moved to southwest Kansas in 2012 – 2013 as a Soil 
Conservationist. Later from 2013-2015, he moved to Richmond, 

Indiana as District Conservation.  Recently to was at Boonville as a District Conserva-
tionist prior to being hired as Dubois County District Conservationist.  
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The SWCD’s monthly meetings are on the first 
Thursday of each month in the USDA Service 

Center in Jasper. The public is invited and 
encouraged to attend. Contact the office for the 

most up to date meeting time.
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USDA NRCS

In early January, Bart Pitstick, Dubois County USDA NRCS District 
Conservationist, retired after more than 40 years of service.  Pitstick 
started his career for IDNR (Indiana Department of Natural Re-
sources) prior to joining NRCS in 1983 as a Soil Conservationist.  
He became a District Conservationist in Daviess County from 
1989 to October 1997 and later moved to the Jasper office in 1997 
to early January, 2018. 
Dan Hovland, USDA NRCS Area Conservationist, commented, “Bart 

has been one of the best conservation planners I’ve had the opportunity to work with 
in my career, always looking out for both the resource and the producer’s best interest.  
We wish him well in all his future endeavors.”

Farwell and best wishes
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Farm Credit Mid-America offers loans, 
leases and crop insurance designed to 
help rural residents build, farms grow 

and businesses expand.
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To find an office near you call 800-444-FARM 
or go to e-farmcredit.com 


